
 

 
 
Date: 13th August 2021 
 

Availability for Sale of the New College Uniform 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

I regret to inform you that Bortex has just notified us that they are facing another delay 

in the arrival of the new College Uniform.  The lockdown in various countries has 

disrupted the manufacture and shipping of products.  As a result, there is enormous 
traffic congestion in shipways.  

Hopefully, the new uniform will be available for sale from Bortex Fine Clothing Mirabilis 
Building, Triq l–Intornjatur, Mriehel. as follows: 
 
 

Monday 30th August 2021:  

Skorts 
Blazers 5-11 years 
Jackets 11-16 
Trousers 
Shirts long sleeve 
Shirts short sleeve 
Pullovers turtleneck  
Pullovers V-neck  
Cravats 
Front and back aprons 
Apron and scarfs 
 
Monday 13th September  
 
PE T-Shirts 
PE shorts 
Track Suite trousers and Jackets  
Crew neck sweatshirts 
  
Monday 15th November 
Anoraks 
Pack a Mac 
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Under these challenging circumstances, it is always advisable to phone Botex at 
(+356) 21447767 to inquire if the required items have arrived. 
 
 
May I remind you that  

• The new uniform will henceforth be available online. All items can be ordered, and 

they will be delivered directly to your residence.  

• Fabric for the manufacture of skorts and trousers will be available. 

• Alterations, and made to measure service,  will be offered from the shop. 

• The price of the uniform is fixed for three years. 

• A care instruction manual will be issued with every purchase. 

• The same items of clothing will be used by both the Senior and the Junior School 

students.  This will ensure that students will continue wearing the same item of 

clothing when promoted to the Senior School. It will also ensure the availability of 

garments to fit well-built and petite girls as they develop at their own rate 

independently of whether they are in the Junior School or the Senior School. 

• The blue and the gold colours will be retained.  

 
 
There will be a transition period of three years during which students will be allowed 
to wear both the old and the new uniform. This will ensure a smooth, inexpensive and 
fair transition for parents. 
 
I would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused by this delay.  
 
 
 

 
Joyce Pullicino 
Chairperson, Board of Governors 
 
 
 
 


